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Dear parents, 
 

It’s been another great week at Pott Shrigley, the children really are a credit to 
themselves and you. 

 
This year we have introduced a new way to deliver our English curriculum.  This is 

based on investigation, child-led learning and interactive lessons.  The children are 

really enjoying this new way of learning. 
 

This week’s Heads Up is all about class 2 who have been working hard on their 
English text ‘The King Who Banned the Dark’. This week the class have written 

perusaive petters to the King about his plan to ban darkness.  The class discussed 
reasons why the dark should not be banned and completed plans to help with their 

writing.  The children had to include verbs, adverbs and conjunctions.  Here is just a 
snap shot of work by Laela and Unai - I am sure you will agree they are excellent. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk


   Pott Shrigley 

   Church School              
 

  

Shrigley Road, Pott Shrigley, Cheshire  

SK10 5RT  

Tel: 01625 573260 

e-mail: admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Anne-Marie Willis 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
This week in worship we celebrated the first disciples of Jesus and realised in our 

reflections that we too are disciples of Jesus.  We talked about the wonderful things 
we all do and how we inspire others.  We then shared with others what we are proud 

of and said thank you to God for sending the disciples as our guide and teachers. 
 

Finally, we present out merit winners! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Rory Charlie F Luke 

 

 
Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright and inspiring others this 

week.  We are very proud of you all! 

 
Next Friday morning we are holding a community coffee morning in school in aid of 

Macmillan Cancer Support – please do join us for a slice of cake and a drink in 
exchange for a donation. Children are welcome to bring a donation into school to 

exchange for a cake which they can enjoy at break time. If you’re able to bake a 
cake / biscuits that we can sell on the day we’d be very grateful. 

 
As always, thank you for your continuous support and encouragement as we grow 

together as a school and community. 
 

 
 

Kind regards 
Mrs Willis 
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Diary Dates: 

 
Tuesday 26th September  -  Breakfast Club – please book in if you plan to use 

-     PE – PE kits to be worn 
-     After School Sports Club – spaces available 

 
Wednesday 27th September   -   Breakfast Club – please book in if you plan to use 

Class 2 Trip to Quarry Bank Mill – packed lunches 
& school uniform required    

After School Lego Club - full 
 

Thursday 28th September  -  Breakfast Club – please book in if you plan to use 
      After School Dance Club  

 
Friday 29th September   -       Friday uniform: 

o Class 1 – Forest School 

o Class 2 & 3 – Dance 
      Macmillan Community Coffee Morning – 9.15-

10.15am 
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